
 

 

 

For Immediate Release             Contact: Rep. Rachael Cabral-Guevara 

June 30, 2021          (608)266-5719  

 

Rep. Cabral-Guevara Votes for a Forward-Thinking Budget 

 
Madison, WI - Representative Rachael Cabral-Guevara (R-Fox Crossing) voted yesterday 

evening in favor of the state budget proposal. After the vote, Rep. Cabral-Guevara released the 

following statement: 

“Last night, I was proud to cast a vote in favor of a budget that makes critical investments in 

healthcare, transportation, and education,” said Rep. Cabral-Guevara. “Not only does this bi-

partisan budget put historic funding levels into several key areas, but it does so as we cut taxes 

for folks across the state.”   

Recent estimates have the state looking at $4.4 billion in additional revenues over three years. 

Some of this will end up in the rainy day fund, but most of it will be sent back to families and 

businesses. Some highlights from this budget include: 

 $3.4 billion in income and property tax relief 

 Drastically increasing nursing home and dental reimbursement rates 

 $125 million for broadband infrastructure 

 $100 million for the local road program 

 Achieving 2/3rds funding for our schools 

 $5 million to launch the Nurse Educators Program 

 $2.5 million to expand the Treatment Alternatives and Diversion Program 

“After listening to folks from around the district, I am confident these investments will have 

positive real-world impacts. Ultimately, this budget helps Wisconsinites in every corner of the 

state, and I am hopeful that the governor will sign this forward-thinking budget into law,” said 

Rep. Cabral-Guevara.  

### 

 

The 55th Assembly District covers parts of Winnebago and Outagamie Counties, including the 

towns of Clayton, Greenville, Neenah, and Grand Chute, the village of Fox Crossing, and the 

cities of Neenah and Appleton. 

 


